Steven SeEe

From: Jennifer Lima <jlima2647@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:24 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: H5250

Jennifer Lima

H5250

Support

I am writing to urge you to support H5250. No one wants to talk about sex workers, but it's important that their
safety (physical, health, and mental) is ensured.

"Diversity is a fact. Equity is a choice. Inclusion is an action. Belonging is an outcome." - Arthur Chan



